From: I

Sent: 02 December 2019 12:48

To: Planning

Subject: Application n. 2019/5348/P new House to be build at 18a Fronal Gardens
London NW3

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mr Farrant

My name is [ (iving at ] Frognal Gardens London NW3 6UX
| am writing to you because | totally disagree with the plan to build up a new house at 18A Frognal Gardens London

NW3 6XA

The scale and size of the development is overwhelming relative to the surrounding buildings and wpuould appear to
dominate the street.

The new Building does NOt fit with the character and the nature of the

conservation area particulary with regard to the material used bright green slate tiles and the odd
asymmetric high of the new building

The proposal to dig both a basement and additional floor are out of proportion to neighbouring houses and the
disruption caused by a build of this scale would be very significant in terms of traffic and noise pollution

The objection time is too short plans only going on to Camden web site in the last few days.
| think this new house will ruin this beautiful corner of Hampstead and increase the parking problems.
Your sincerely



